The Pub Sports Bar

83 N. State St.
Ukiah Ca. 95482

8/15/2020
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

I am writing this letter today to express some thoughts and concerns about the
closure of so many business in Ukiah and Mendocine county.

Very few small business have the cash reserves to close a couple of weeks. How are
we expected to close for months or how many months will this last. All the small
business I know work very hard. There are no easy ways to own a business in
Mendocino County. The doors are shuttered , but the bills still go on, both at home
and the business. In my neighborhood bar T am spending over $300 a day for fixed
expenses. I can't not pay the landlord he makes payments also. Certain expenses
are more costly to shut down and then reinstate than to keep paying. Will we have
any of our 8 employees return to work? Everyone is figuring out how they might
survive,

I appeal to you to get aggressive about allowing business to open and follow all the
guidelines that have been set out by the state. Don't look at every business being
like every other like business in the state. In our situation we have 6000 square
feet we can social distance, separate entrance and exit etc. don't put us in the
same category as a 800 square foot bar in San Francisco.

Respectfully,

Staci McGrew

Owner



